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Wednesday, May 6th, 2015, 6:00 – 8:00 pm @ EHS 

Attention all incoming 9th graders (and other students new to EHS) and parents: 

The students at Eastlake HS would like to formally invite you and your entire family to the 

first annual Eastlake High School ‘Welcome to the Pack’ event on Wednesday, May 6th from 

6-8 pm.  There will be performances from our band, choir, orchestra and drama students in 

the theater.  Guided tours will be given throughout the evening.  Information will be available 

on the many clubs, electives and athletic opportunities provided here at Eastlake HS.  There 

will be teachers representing their department available for questions and sharing the fine 

work they do.  The student store will be open and in full operation as families begin to in-

crease their Eastlake gear (cash or check).  Finally, there will be food trucks opening at 5 pm 

and lasting until the end of the event at 8 pm.  We’re excited for you to join us next year and 

begin to feel what it’s like to be Wolf Strong Pack Strong.  

Welcome to the Pack 


